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Remember a Stewardship Bulletin Cover 
 

All parishes are encouraged to use the stewardship bulletin cover (shown below) to 

promote a unified Archdiocesan stewardship message on the weekend of 

Stewardship Awareness Sunday, September 23 and 24. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Special Note for All Parishes: 
  
Liturgical Publications Inc (LPI) Stewardship Awareness Sunday bulletin covers can be accessed via your 

WeCreate account. To quickly find the Stewardship covers, enter the keyword “Archdiocese of St. Louis” 

in the search bar and click “search.” 
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